
 

 

 

 

2nd March 2023 

 

Salter Scholar Spring Term Guest Lecture – Wednesday 8th March  

      
Dear parent / carer,  
 
On Wednesday 8th March the academy will be hosting its second guest lecture of the year as part of our Salter 
Scholar programme. This will be delivered by Great Britain athlete James Dasaolu, who was European 100m 
champion in 2014 and represented Great Britain at the 2012 London Olympics.   
 
As part of this lecture, students will be required to be physically active while they participate in a short practical 
activity to reinforce the key messages of the day.  We therefore ask that on this day only all pupils come to the 
Academy dressed in their GSA PE kit.  This will maximise the time they have to participate in this session and ensure 
a smooth running of the day. Post 16 pupils will need to wear appropriate sportswear.  
 

Please note that the kit worn by students in Y7-11 must be GSA PE kit and alternative 
forms of sportswear are not acceptable. 

 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
If you have any questions then please don’t hesitate to contact either Miss Whitworth or Mr Bishton.  
 
Yours sincerely,  

 

  

Miss J Whitworth   Mr J Bishton 

Miss J Whitworth   Mr J Bishton 

 

 

 

 

 

 


